
 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

 
Reception =  Olivia Ashton  
Class 1 =  Hadi Waseem 
Class 2 =   Darcey Walsh 
Class 3 =   Willow Thresher 
Class 4 =  Freddie Newland 
Class 5 =  Thomas Taylor 
Class 6 =   All of Class 6 

 

 
 

For using of school values of Love, Friendship, Trust and Honesty. 

Bunnies =  Isla Hartley 
Owls =   Pippa Rowell 
Reception =   Reception’s Keyworker Children 
Class 1 =    Evie Topham 
Class 2 =   Nathan and his Mama 
Class 3 =  Jawad Lala 
Class 4 =   William Holmes 
Class 5 =    Harvey Adams  
Class 6 =   Lottie Kinver 

Stars of  the 

Week 

We were delighted to welcome all the children 

back on Monday. It has been lovely to hear all 

the children back with their friends playing,  

laughing and learning. 

We want to be able to keep all the children in 

school and not have to close any bubbles over 

the next term. But we need your support for this 

to happen. We ask that all our families, adults 

and children, continue to follow the government 

guidance on meeting others and continue to fol-

low guidance on social distancing. 

We want to be able to stay open 

and continue with face-to-face 

teaching so please ensure you 

follow the government guidance 

in all aspects of your life. 

Our March Parents’ Evening would normally be 

next week. As the children have only just       

returned to school, teachers won’t have had time 

to make judgements about where the children 

are in terms of  their age related expectations. 

Therefore we won’t hold a parents 

evening next week.  
 

Teachers will be making             

assessments of the children’s progress across 

the   curriculum over the next few weeks and on 

Friday 26th March a short interim report will be 

sent home.  
 

We expect that some children who haven’t fully  

accessed home learning may now have some 

gaps in their learning. Teachers will be working 

extremely hard until the end of this academic 

year to identify these and work towards ensuring 

these gaps are filled. This will be supported by 

the ‘Catch Up’ funding received in school. 
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Our Christian value this half term is:   

HONESTY 

Please don’t rely on texts for             

information about what is going on in 

school. Please  ensure you are     

checking our website each week and 

are reading our weekly newsletter so that you 

know what is going on in school.   

Please can all parents ensure 

that information on contact    

numbers, email addresses and 

home addresses are up-to-date in 

school. 

Please can ALL parents follow 

the one way system we have a 

few parents especially those from 

Class 3 & 4 who try to nip in and 

out the main gate or wait outside 

the main gate refusing to come in 

to collect. ALL parents need to 

use the one way system! 



World Book Week—Book in a Box —Here are some of  our favourites! 



A huge well done to everyone who created a Book in a Box! 


